
 
 
 

 
 

 

St Wilfrid’s Catholic Academy  
Queen’s Avenue 
Tunstall 
ST6 6EE 
Telephone: 01782 235676  
Email: office@stwilfridsnewman.co.uk 
 
 

Principal: Mr. N. Glover  
 

 28th November 2023 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

Y5 and Y5/6 RAF Cosford Class Trip: Tuesday 19th December 2023 

As part of our Science curriculum and work on ‘Forces’ we have arranged a trip to RAF Cosford, 

Shropshire. The children will take part in a ‘Rockets’ workshop, have the opportunity to explore the 

hands-on exhibits and they will also be able to play on the on-site park. 

The children need to arrive in school at 8.15am as we will be leaving at 8.30am prompt. We will be 

travelling by coach and should return to school by 3.30pm (traffic permitting). 

The cost of the trip is £14.00. Please make payment on your child’s Scopay Account and complete the 

consent slip below. 

The children should wear their full school uniform and a coat as it can become quite cold in some of 

the hangars. Please provide your child with a packed lunch. For those children in receipt of free 

school meals, a packed lunch will be provided by the school. 

If you have any questions regarding the trip, please speak to Mrs Forrester or Mr Bailey. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr N Glover 

Principal 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Reply slip: Year 5 & Year 5/6 trip to RAF Cosford – 19.12.23 

I……………………………………………………………………………parent of………………………………………………………………........................... 

Give permission for them to attend and take part as stated in this letter. 

Medical conditions/Asthma………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Contact Tel no 1………………………………………………………………………..Contact Tel no 2…………………………………………………. 

Signed………………………………………………………………………………………….Dated…………………………………………………………………… 
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